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The scene shop continues to be well used throughout the year for set 
builds; prop preparation, float assembly and wood/building supply 
storage.  It was noted that a few tools needed to be purchased, as set 
building crews were larger this past year, and many of the crew had to 
bring in their own tools.  We were given a portion of funds from the 
2024 Annual Disbursement from the Shuswap Theatre Endowment 
Fund with the Shuswap Community Foundation to purchase tools to 
help with set building.  From these funds a cordless nailer, and a six tool 
combo kit were purchased. 	
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